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188 Inverness Drive West #150 
Englewood, CO  80112

During normal business hours call: 
303-792-9509

After Hours Water Emergencies call: 
303-426-3167

Visit our website to stay informed: 
CottonwoodWater.org

Governed by a board of five elected property 
owners of the Cottonwood community, the 
District was established to provide the 
residents of the community with water and 
wastewater services.  The District is a 
quasi-governmental, non-profit, entity that 
collects property taxes and fees for water 
and wastewater services to ensure that 
quality water is delivered to homes and 
businesses and that wastewater is removed, 
24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days of 
every year from the community.  

District Open House
The District is hosting another informational Open House on Friday, October 

28th from 4-5:30pm.  Come meet with District staff to answer YOUR questions.  
The Open House will be hosted at the Cottonwood District House at 8334 

Sandreed Circle, Parker.  We look forward to meeting you!

Public Hearing Scheduled
The District has scheduled a public hearing during the NOVEMBER board meeting on 

Tuesday, November 15th  at 6:30pm.  The Board of Directors will review and take 
action on a proposed 2023 District Budget.  The Board will consider public comment 

and input on the proposed Budget.  Members of the public are invited to attend.  

Eye on Water
Thanks to you, we were able to upgrade your old water meter with a new one full of 

features and tools to help you manage your water use!  The District highly 
recommends that you download the app, EyeOnWater to access all of the information 

your new meter has to offer. This is an application through Badger Meter at no 
additional cost to you. This application is accessible from your personal computer or 

smart phone.
Instructions can be found online at www.cottonwoodwater.org 

It's Fall Y'all!
Irrigation Season is winding 

down.  Make sure your irrigation system 
is drained and ready for cold weather.  
November 1st your water allocation 
budget is set to indoor allocations.  
Please call the District if you have 

questions on your allocation.  
303-792-9509  

The next Board meeting will be 

held on Tuesday, October 18, 2022 

at the District Meeting House, 

8334 Sandreed Circle in Parker. 

The meeting begins at 6:30pm 

and is open to the public.

https://www.cottonwoodwater.org/contact-us
https://www.cottonwoodwater.org/board-members
https://www.cottonwoodwater.org/meter-upgrades


The Cottonwood Water Board of Directors works diligently to secure your water future.  Through an increased 
use in renewable supplies, the District has decreased its reliance on the non-renewable groundwater.  These 
renewable supplies come from the Joint Water Purification Plant (JWPP) on Jordan Road which uses water from 
Cherry Creek wells and the Water Infrastructure Supply and Efficiency Project (WISE) that is supplied through a 
joint contract with Denver and Aurora Water.  The graph below shows the sources of water, by type (renewable 
and non-renewable) that we have delivered to you in the last 12 months. If you have any questions or would like 
more information on fht District water sources, we would love to meet you at the next Information Open House 
on Friday October 28th from 4-5:30pm or call teh District office at 303-792-9509.
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OUR WATER SUPPLY

https://eyeonwater.com/
https://helpeyeonwater.com/
mailto:cottonwoodwater@mulhernmre.com
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